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Vale announces return of capital to shareholders and
listing in Asia

Vale announces that its Board of Directors has approved: (a) a share buy-back program involving up to US$ 2 billion; and
(b) the listing of Vale's shares on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange (HKEx). 

Our Executive Board has approved and will submit to the Board of Directors the proposal for payment of the second
tranche of its minimum dividend of US$ 1.250 billion and an additional dividend of US$ 500 million, totaling US$ 1.750
billion. In addition, Vale's Executive Board has approved a proposal for payment of an extraordinary dividend in January
2011 of US$ 1 billion, to be submitted for the Board of Directors approval on the meeting scheduled for January 2011.
This proposal seeks to return to our shareholders the funds generated by the sale of assets to be completed by the end of
2010, as publicly disclosed by Vale on May 2, 2010.

The powerful cash generation and the excellent prospects for the performance of Vale are allowing the financing of
substantial investments, focused on the exploitation of multiple opportunities of organic growth and anchored in a rigorous
discipline in capital allocation, the return of capital to shareholders in a significant amount - of up to US$ 6 billion in a
period of less than twelve months - while maintaining a healthy balance sheet.

The return of capital in excess of the minimum dividend for 2010 improves capital allocation once the alternative would be
to maintain those resources in cash.

Regarding the listing, Asia is the main market for our products and is becoming increasingly important. The decision to list
our shares on the HKEx - in the form of Hong Kong depositary receipts (HDRs) and using the current outstanding shares
- will entail a direct exposure to the Asian capital market. It already has a very large size and is the fastest growing market
in the world, with expectations of positive effects on liquidity, shareholders base and pricing of our shares.

With the listing in one of the most important stock exchanges in Asia, we will offer to investors all over the world the option
to trading our shares in various time zones, in the Americas, Europe and Asia, consolidating Vale's position as a major
global company. The listing process of Vale's shares on the HKEx still depends on the approval of capital markets
regulatory agencies, and is expected to be concluded by the end of 2010.

The decisions announced today reflect the excellence of Vale's performance and contribute to optimize capital allocation
and to increase the demand for our shares, thus creating substantial shareholder value.
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